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SITE PLAN REVIEW GUIDELINES 

Site Plan Review and approval is required prior to establishment, construction, expansion, or structural 

alteration of any structure or use. 

Site Plans can be reviewed administratively or by the Planning Commission, depending on the scope of 

work.  

A completed site plan application and supporting materials must be submitted at least 30 days prior to 

the Planning Commission meeting at which the review is requested. The plans shall be distributed to and 

reviewed by the Village Planning Consultant and all appropriate Village officials, including but not 

limited to Building Official, DDA Director, police, fire, and public works, and other Village consultants, 

as applicable. 

Planning Commissioners will vote to approve, deny, or approve with conditions. 

Required Site Plan information is included with the Site Plan application. 

If there are questions regarding a project or scope of work, contact the Village of Oxford’s Planning 

Consultant, Mario Ortega at 313-974-6902. 


